
November 18, 2004 
 
Dear Pastor, Church and praying friends! 
 
Our short furlough (3 months) has almost reached its end. A lot of exciting  
things have happened for which we are THANKFUL. 
 
We are THANKFUL that we could visit some of our supporting churches. Thank  
you for being so kind to my Sandy and I while we were with some of you. We  
sure enjoyed the great fellowship and the privilege of seeing how God has  
blessed. It is simply amazing. 
 
We are THANKFUL that we could be in seven (7) Mission conferences. We were  
able to witness how God stretched the faith of some "beyond their power" (2  
Cor. 8:3). One church went over their goal of $100,000 for World  
Evangelization to the regions beyond. We were excited that we also met some  
new missionaries. 
 
We are THANKFUL for the opportunities to be in six (6) new churches. We are  
praying that if the LORD so leads that they will all begin to support us  
with prayers and finances on a regular basis. The rising Euro (money which  
is now used in 25 nations in the European community) makes it necessary for  
us to raise our monthly support. 
 
We are THANKFUL to be used by God to lead Ebony, a 17-year lady to the Lord  
Jesus Christ, in Sarasota, Florida. We were at the right place at the right  
time. 
 
We are THANKFUL that Brother Gordon Pulley is doing such a great job in  
Munich. We actually hate to see him go. Two people were saved in Munich in  
our absence. 
 
We are THANKFUL for your faithful prayer support. Do continue to pray for  
and Mr. & Mrs. Danninger, our new landlord, that both will soon be saved.  
Lord willing we will be back in Germany on December 3rd. God bless you all  
during the THANKSGIVING holidays. 
 
Sincerely your missionaries, 
Wilhelm & Sandra Falk 


